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8 March 2023 
 

TO  : Basic Education Community 

  

FROM            : Joaquin Jose Mari C Sumpaico III, SJ 

                        Vice President for Basic Education 

  

SUBJECT      : Basic Education 2nd Update on the Transportation Strike  
 

  

 

With the transportation strike ended, studies and work go back to normal operations.  

All Basic Education schools (AGS, AJHS, and ASHS) will return to onsite learning 

tomorrow, Thursday, 9 March 2023.  

 

I commend the patience, understanding, and resilience of our learning communities.  

 

Let us continue to do our best daily.   

 

AM+DG 

 

 


